
03 October 2023

Request for Additional Information and Extension of Public Comment Period – Proposed
Rezoning of Agricultural Land

Dear Gerald Monson

I trust this letter finds you well. I am writing to express my sincere interest in the proposed
rezoning of agricultural land within our community. I believe that this issue is of great importance
to the future of our region, and I would like to request more detailed information regarding the
proposal. Additionally, I kindly ask for an extension of the public comment period to allow for a
comprehensive assessment and thoughtful engagement.

As a concerned member of our community, I recognize the significance of our agricultural and
natural biodiversity assets. The agricultural land under consideration plays a vital role in
sustaining our local economy and providing essential resources for our community.
Furthermore, it is a sanctuary for natural biodiversity and a source of scenic beauty that greatly
enhances the quality of life for our residents.

To better understand the implications of the proposed rezoning, I respectfully request the
following:

Comprehensive details on the proposed rezoning plan, including its objectives, potential impact
on agricultural activities,visual impact assessment, future land sizes and detailed road and
infrastructure plan regarding the creek, dam and topography and historical land use.

Recent history and findings from environmental impact assessments or studies, if available
potential consequences on the surrounding environment and community, including any potential
threats to biodiversity and ecosystem.

Given the significance of this proposal to our community's agricultural heritage, natural
biodiversity, and the overall well-being of its residents, I believe it is essential to extend the
public comment period to allow for a thorough and inclusive review process. An extension of 30
days beyond the initial comment deadline would facilitate a more informed and thoughtful
dialogue.

I am deeply concerned about the potential risks and consequences associated with the rezoning
of this valuable agricultural land. Its contribution to our community's character, privacy, and
visual impact cannot be overstated. Therefore, should additional details not be made available, I
will have no choice but to express my strong opposition to the rezoning.

I look forward to your response and the provision of the requested information. I am committed
to working collaboratively with the local council to ensure that any decisions made regarding this
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proposal are in the best interests of our community and the preservation of our invaluable 
assets.

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and I am grateful for your consideration of my 
requests.

Sincerely, Jackson Turner
124 Castle Drive
Tarleton

Email: jacksonturner198@gmail.com
Phone: 0407338728
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